
 

  
 
  CITY OF ALLENTOWN 
 
No.      R137     RESOLUTION     - 2016 
  
 Introduced by the Administration on August 3, 2016 
  

 
Requests the Allentown School District enter into a  

Memorandum of Understanding with the City for sharing the costs of Crossing Guards 
  
 
Resolved by the Council of the City of Allentown, That 
 

WHEREAS, the City of Allentown recognizes that student safety is a primary concern for student 
attendance and education; and  
 
 WHEREAS, the City of Allentown recognizes that many Allentown School District students walk to 
school, crossing busy city streets; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the City of Allentown believes the use of crossing guards will promote the safety of 
Allentown School District students; and 
 
 WHEREAS, the City of Allentown is contracting with All City Management Services, Inc. for the 
provision of crossing guards; 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Administration is requested to engage the 
officials of the Allentown School District to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding for the Allentown 
School District to share half the costs of crossing guards in the City of Allentown. 
 
 


